
Our Monthly Newsletter – May 2019 

 

 

During May we have had lots of changes, we have had some new staff members that have settled 

really well and made great relationships within the nursery.  

We have also had a theme week on construction, during this week we done lots of construction 

activities. This included using crates and wooden boards in the garden to build as high or as long as 

we could. We all had lots of fun looking at the size of our building compared with our bodies.  

We also discussed the differences between day and night. Some of us wrote words that were 

associated with each time of day, before discussing with our friends what we do at each time. Lots of 

children said at night time they brush their teeth and go to sleep!  

We also take this time to tell you that we have lots of different activities coming up within the 

month of June. We are learning more about our families and sharing them with our friends, so if you 

would like to send some family photos with your children we would be more than happy to share 

them with the children too.  

We are also celebrating Father’s Day which falls on the 16th June. The week leading up to this will be 

filled with lots of activities that our families like.  To help us celebrate this and for the children to 

participate, we will be encouraging and inviting all parents/Grandparents or anyone significant to 

attend our Father’s Breakfast on Monday 17th June, 10am – 11am. 

Although this is to help celebrate Father’s Day we encourage that anyone significant from the family 

may attend with the children. There will be some pastries available for breakfast in the morning, 

some games to allow families to work together and a chance to meet your children’s friends. 

To allow us to cater to this accordingly please could you return the slip below so we know if you 

would be attending. 

 

Many Thanks 

The Nursery Team. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

I will/Will not be attending on Monday 17th June with _________________.  

We will need _______ spaces.  

 

Signed_________________                                                          Date_________________ 


